Dear World Journal of Cardiology Editorial Board,

An expert in biomedical statistics, Nicole Bianco, PhD (ZOLL) performed the initial statistical
analyses. The statistical methods were reviewed by Jackson Liang, DO and Benjamin D'Souza,

MD (University of Pennsylvania) and Nicole Bianco, PhD (ZOLL).

Sincerely,

Jackson J. Liang, DO and Benjamain A. D’Souza, MD



